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Committee Members,
 
I respectfully request that you vote against the passage of SB 868, SB 797, and SB 764.  These bills do
not reflect the correct approach to ensuring the safety and security of the citizens of the of Oregon.  The
second amendment of the U.S. constitution affords citizens of the U.S., including Oregon, the right to bear
arms.  It is through citizen participation in this process that bad guys, whom do not respect or follow the
law, will be discouraged from carrying out unlawful activities because of the consequences they are likely
to suffer.
 
Thank you for accepting this testimony.
 
Robin J. Kirkpatrick
Amity, OR  
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